Ms. Tina McGraw

General Manager- Sales Department

Real Sellers Pvt. Ltd.

26-d, Lane No. 3

Vancouver, Canada

Dear Ms. McGraw,

This is a confirmation letter on the behalf of Eagle Industries Pvt. Ltd to approve your short sales program for our Cutting Machines. You can refer the mailer discussion held between Real Sellers Pvt. Ltd and Eagle Industries Pvt. Ltd. Please find the enclosed copy of minutes of meeting held on July 4th, 2010.

Eagle Industries has certain terms and conditions and clauses to initiate the short sales program as you can find an attached list. Our company is ready to give some discount over total profit at the end of this program as Real Sellers is our leading agent for marketing & selling all our engineering products. If you need any further clarifications, we can arrange a business meeting to discuss contract terms of short sales program.

You can contact us during office hours at provided landline numbers and e-mail id for further details.

Sincerely,

Lena Hudson

